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Inspiring Growth in Knowledge and Faith 
 

 Dear Incoming senior parent/guardian, 

 

In accordance with requirements of Public Act 90-0607, upon entering the TWELFTH grade of any public, 

private, or parochial school, students are to have received an immunization containing MENINGOCOCCAL 

CONJUGATE VACCINE (MCV4). The immunization requirement consists of:  

 

The first dose received on or after the 11th birthday; second dose on or after the 16th birthday. An 

interval of least eight weeks after the first dose. Only one dose is required if the first dose was received at 

16 years of age or older. No proof of immunity allowed.  

 
More information about the Meningococcal Vaccine Requirements can be found at: http://www.cdc.gov/vaccines 

 

Documentation from the provider indicating that the MCV4 vaccine was administered, including both the 

providers signature and date of administration, is to be submitted to the Health Office prior to the start of 

the school year.    

 

In accordance with the State of Illinois, students who are not in compliance with medical records are 

required to be excluded from school and all school activities, including sports, beginning on October 15 

and until the records are in compliance with State of Illinois guidelines.  

 

Records can be mailed to JCA - attention Health Office, faxed directly to the Health Office desk at 815-741-

3015 or delivered to the front office.  

 

Please contact the Health Office if you have any further questions regarding current physicals, immunizations or 

concerns regarding your student’s health and wellbeing. 

  

Thank you for your prompt attention in this matter. 

J. Batusich, R.N.  and B. Huey, R.N.  

 

Health Office Hours  

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday 8:00am-2:30pm Thursday 8:00am -1:40pm  

During school breaks voicemails and emails are checked weekly.  
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